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Product Obsolete Notice 

 

 
FI-G Series Board-to-Cable Connectors 
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This is a formal notification that the JAE products indicated below are 
now in the EOL phase and will soon be obsolete due to low demands. 
 
FI-G30C2 
FI-G30C2-SH-B2-8000 
FI-G30S-VF25 
FI-G30S-VF25-R3000 

FI-G42C 
FI-G42C-SH-B-8000 
FI-G42SB-VF25 
FI-G42SB-VF25-R2000 

 
Please place all orders for these products by 

LTB Date: November 4, 2014 
 
 

For any questions regarding this notification, please contact your 
local JAE sales representative. 

 
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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